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I SUPPORT [HB 4113 A].  

 

[HB 4113 A] serves to reduce the costs  of Health Care.  

 

[HB 4113 A] makes high cost drugs more accessible. 

 

[HB 4113 A] serves to increase access to prescription drugs by counting all costs-

high priced drugs and generic drugs together to reach the "co-pay deductible." 

 

BY doing so, a patient may be able to reach the "co-pay deductible" and when the 

"co-pay deductible" is reached, the insurer picks up the costs for the medications. 

 

Should Oregon operate a pharmaceutical enterprise to lower drug costs? 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs, "I'm still looking for medication to ease my nausea brought 

about by the Oregon Legislature's incompetence-and my tax dollars paying for it." 

 

 

 

 

 

 


